From: richard.miller@nmfn.com

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 2:42 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25

To whom it concerns:

I am a financial representative with both insurance and securities licenses and | have practiced for the past 17
years. | certainly don't have an argument against suitability, and frankly doing what is best for the clients is
good for my career, That said, the proposed rule change goes too far when FINRA attempts to expand
suitability obligations to services and strategies made in connection with a firm's business regardless of
whether recommendations involve securities. We already have plenty of regulation and oversight with
respect to insurance and non-variable securities products and services. The proposed wording suggests the
creation of an additional layer that is unneeded and a duplication of oversight provided by the States, NAIC,
insurance companies, etc. | respectfully urge you to reconsider your far-reaching proposal. It's not necessary.

Richard L. Miller

Financial Representative

310 N. 3rd St., Yakima, WA 98901

Ph (509) 457-1660, Fx (509) 248-3552, Cell (509) 910-5000
richard.miller@nmfn.com
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Northwestern Mutual Financial Network (NMFN) is the marketing name for the sales and
distribution arm of The Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company, Milwaukee, WI (NM), and
its subsidiaries and affiliates. Richard Miller is an Insurance Agent of NM (life insurance,
annuities, and disability income insurance) and Northwestern Long Term Care Insurance
Company, Milwaukee, WI, a subsidiary of NM (long-term care insurance). Registered
Representative of Northwestern Mutual Investment Services, LLC, 705 W. 7th Avenue, Spokane,
WA 99204, (509) 459-9125, a wholly-owned company of NM, broker-dealer and member of the
NASD and SIPC. NM is not a broker-dealer. There may be instances when this agent represents
insurance companies in addition to NM or its affiliates.

Your transmission of electronic mail to this address represents your consent to two-way communication by Internet e-mail. If
you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer on which it exists.

Northwestern Mutual, its subsidiaries and affiliates may review and retain incoming and outgoing
electronic mail for this e-mail address for quality assurance and regulatory compliance purposes.
Communications that are received via the Secure Message Center are secure. Communications that
are not received via the Secure Message Center website may not be secure or encrypted, and could
be observed by a third party.

If you prefer not to receive any e-mail communication from Northwestern Mutual or our Financial
Representatives, please click the following link:"E-Mail Opt-out from Northwestern Mutual”

In the event that you cannot click on the above link, the Northwestern Mutual E-Mail Opt-out form can
be found at the following URL: https://service.nmfn.com/cbpeopt/EmailOptOut.do.
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